
“Living with Grief is a unique ministry that began at a
local shelter for people experiencing homelessness. We
received support from a synod microgrant to gather folks
together for fellowship. Members come from the shelter,
and from surrounding communities.  Meetings include
topical discussions and support. The group has bonded
very quickly. 

The song What a Friend We Have in Jesus (ELW 741) has
provided hope for the members of our group during
difficult times. We feel that this hymn could be used
before the Prayers of the Church during worship.”

Listen to Pastor John’s daughter Laura
sing this hymn with beautiful artwork 
by Vickie, a leader at Our Savior’s.


